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URGENT NOTICE TO BALL COURT USERS 
 

The Goulden House Ball Court will be closed by Estate Staff daily at 4.45 pm, Monday through to Friday and by 

Wandsworth Borough Council on Saturdays and Sundays, these timings will become effective from Monday 4th 

November and will remain in place until Spring (February), the latter when the brighter evenings return and in 

compliance with the Terms of Use during the Autumn and Winter months.   

 

We would ask that if you are using the Ball Court at 4.45, when Estate Staff are closing the Ball Court, that you 

leave the Ball Court when requested by Estate Office Staff. 

 

Your assistance with the above, is very much appreciated in advance. 

 

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 

 

Goulden House Estate Staff   
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